[image: image1.png]AV L .

'jL‘l ',,





Dear (Friend/family/coworker/manicurist/bowling partner),
I am participating in Houston Audubon’s annual spring fundraiser, Birdathon. Birdathon is a fun team-birding competition, where participants compete to find the most birds within a 24-hour period during the spring migration season. Funds raised support Houston Audubon’s mission to advance the conservation of birds and positively impact their supporting environments. 

I am writing to ask you to consider contributing to my Birdathon team, (insert team name here). You can make a one-time donation to support my team, or pledge a donation per species we identify (suggested $1 but it could be any amount). We hope to identify at least ___ species. 

Houston Audubon has been working in the greater Houston-Galveston area for the last 50 years protecting habitat, advocating for sustainable practices and participating in environmental outreach and education. Since 1981, Houston Audubon has been raising support through Birdathon. This is a wonderful opportunity to enjoy nature while simultaneously working to preserve it. The fundraising goal for Birdathon is $40,000, and we really need your support to help reach this goal. 
Every amount, large or small, makes a difference!
I hope you will choose to join us in celebrating the spring birding season and support my team! You can visit my personal Birdathon page at (insert your personal Birdathon URL here) or find my name at www.birdathon.houstonaudubon.org. You can also send a check to:

Houston Audubon

440 Wilchester Blvd.

Houston, TX 77079

Reference Birdathon – (your team name)

Sincerely,
(Your name) 
